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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 
Subject: The IAI invites focal points to contribute on the third edition of the 
Congress on Research and Innovation in Sustainability 
 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

I am pleased to invite you to consider contributing to the third edition of the Sustainability 
Research and Innovation (SRI2023) Congress.  

The IAI will co-host SRI 2023, to be held 26-30 June 2023 in Panama City, Panama. The 
National Secretariat of Science, Technology and Innovation of Panama (Senacyt) will 
host this edition of the congress.  

This joint global initiative of the Inter-American Institute for Global Change Research, 
Future Earth and the Belmont Forum aims to generate dialogue on global challenges, 
provide a platform for sharing innovative ideas and create an inspiring and inclusive 
space for collaboration and action. In this regard, SRI2023 will offer a program of 
interactive sessions, workshops, training opportunities, networking events, side events 
and much more. SRI2023 promotes and adopts transdisciplinary research and it 
welcomes contributions from a varied range of stakeholders, including researchers, 
academics, indigenous peoples, policy-makers, among others. 

Below are suggestions on how focal points and institutions can contribute SRI2023: 

• Building the Program 
 
• Organize a session: A call for contributions is open until 21 December 2022. You 
can also organize an open-access session through our sponsorship package. 
 
• Promotion and Communications 
 
• Various speaking opportunities through our sponsorship package, including an 
opportunity to speak at one of the plenaries. 
 
• Increasing the visibility of your work through our newsletter, social media, and 
emails. 

https://sri.secure-platform.com/a/page/sri2023-call-for-contributions
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If you require additional information or have any questions, please contact Dr. Anna M. 
Stewart Ibarra (astewart@dir.iai.int), IAI Science Director.  

Thank you for your support of the IAI.  

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. Marcos Regis da Silva  
Executive Director 
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